
Joint Ward Forum
School Councils, Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community Members, 
Superintendents, and School Staff are invited to join Join Trustee Robin Pilkey 

and Trustee Stephanie Donaldson for a Virtual Ward Forum on

Building Positive School 
Climates During Covid
Tuesday August 25, 2020, 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Please join us for a panel discussion with Superintendents, Principals, Parent 
representatives, and Trustees about the importance of school-level partnerships and 

initiatives that can help us all work together in our school communities to ensure 
student wellness, mental health, and re-engagement of students and families. We will 

also provide time for questions and answers about school re-opening plans. 

Registration is required. Please register in advance using this form: 
https://forms.gle/NhAEgnE3DxpU1YbY6  

Meeting links and details will be sent to those who registered.

Trustee Robin Pilkey
Ward 7

Parkdale-High Park
Robin.Pilkey@tdsb.on.ca

Trustee Stephanie Donaldson
Ward 9

Davenport and Spadina-Fort York
Stephanie.Donaldson@tdsb.on.ca

.on.ca

Information on the return to school in September including reports, plans, timeline, survey results, and Q&A can be 
found at https://www.tdsb.on.ca/returntoschool . The video conference platform used will be WebEx.  If you are 

not familiar with WebEx you can refer to this YouTube video https://youtu.be/fE5FnEUKtaE
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